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    June 2021 

 
 
Dear Parents 
 

Year 6 Beach Visit 
 

Monday 19th July 2021 – 6BP, 6MH & 6RW 
 

Tuesday 20th July 2021 – 6SJ, 6EP & 6EW 
 
 

As an exciting end to term and as part of a celebration of their time here at Chesswood, we would like 
to take the Year 6 children to the beach in Worthing during the last week of term. 
 
They will do this in two groups/bubbles on the dates above.   This is weather dependant and we have 
also set aside an additional date of Wednesday 21st July as a contingency plan. 
 
Pupils may come to school in their PE kit (or school uniform) and will need suitable shoes and possibly 
a light raincoat depending on the forecast.   Please ensure that sun cream has been applied. 
 
The pupils will leave after registration (approx. 9.30am) and walk down to the beach.   They will be back 
at school in time for end of school.   A packed lunch will be needed that day.   If your child usually has 
hot school meals then please ensure that this is not booked for that day (and also Wednesday 21st in 
case of bad weather).   If your child usually has free school meals we will ensure that a packed lunch 
is arranged for that day.  
 
We would welcome some parent helpers.   If you are able to help please let the school office know. 
 
We will, of course, take all reasonable care of the children, but neither we, nor the Local Authority, can 
be held responsible for any loss, damage or injury unless caused directly by staff or helpers in charge 
of the party. 
 
If you have any concerns about the visit, please contact your child’s class teacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 

Jo Peace 
Year 6 Lead 
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